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Agenda Item #8

June 1, 2023

TO: Commissioners and Alternates

FROM: Lawrence J. Goldzband, Executive Director (415/352-3653; larry.goldzband@bcdc.ca.gov)
Katharine Pan (415/352-3650; katharine.pan@bcdc.ca.gov)

SUBJECT: Revisions to Staff Recommendation for the 557 East Bayshore Project; Permit
Application No. 2023.004.00; Redwood Crossing LLC
(For Commission consideration on June 1, 2023)

Proposed Revisions to Staff Recommendation

In the staff recommendation dated May 26, 2023, for BCDC Permit Application No. 2023.004.00
for the 557 East Bayshore Project at 557 East Bayshore Boulevard in the City of Redwood City,
San Mateo County, the staff would like to make the following revisions:

[Page 3, Authorization Section I.C, Deadlines for Commencing and Completing Authorized
Work, Second Paragraph]

“Once commenced, all work authorized or required by this permit must be diligently
pursued to completion and must be completed within six years of commencement,
unless an extension of time is granted by amendment of the permit.”

Should be changed to

“Once commenced, all work authorized or required by this permit must be diligently
pursued to completion and must be completed within seven years of commencement,
unless an extension of time is granted by amendment of the permit.”
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